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Question No. 14

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 24 May 2010:

Following the February estimates hearing, the Committee wrote a letter on 7 April to the Minister
for Home Affairs expressing concern about call-in notices. Can this response be provided?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The Minster for Home Affairs received a letter from the Committee dated 21 April 2010 to which
he responded on 22 June 2010.


